
Frankfurt am Main, 12.02.2024 

 

Dear Dr. Chris Chambers, 

 

We are thankful to you and to our reviewer Pat Savage for the opportunity to make our 

manuscript as clear as possible. 

 

Indeed, we were referring to our SESOI of  dz = .5 and .1 in raw MM1 values 

interchangeably in Table 1, and we agree that was confusing. We have made the 

equivalence of values clear in Table 1. We have also clarified this in section 1.3.1 of the 

analysis plan (line 227, added: “in raw MM1 values”).  

 

We look forward to hearing from you. 

 
Sincerely, 

 
Camila Bruder, 

 
(on behalf of all authors) 

 


